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Trever M. Fulton

From: Bruce Graham <alaskangraham@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 12:18 PM
To: Trever M. Fulton
Subject: SB 87

 
Dear senator Birch and members of the Senate Resources Committee, 
 
I fully support passage of SB 87!  Our state constitution stipulates that our natural resources be managed for the 
maximum benefit of the citizens of Alaska, seems pretty clear to me. 
 
Thanks for your consideration, 
 
Bruce Graham 
 
Sent from my iPad 


